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Porzio Congratulates Rahil Darbar, South Asian 
Bar of New Jersey's 2020 President

January 8, 2020

By: Rahil Darbar

Porzio, Bromberg & Newman P.C. congratulates Rahil Darbar on his ascension as the 2020 President of the South Asian Bar 
Association of New Jersey ("SABA-NJ").  SABA-NJ is a voluntary association of attorneys and professionals in New Jersey and 
dedicated to the needs, concerns, and interests of the South Asian community.  SABA-NJ supports the professional 
development and advancement of its members through networking opportunities, educational events, mentoring, and 
advocacy.  Rahil has worked tirelessly to promote SABA-NJ and its members over the past two years.  Porzio supports his 
continued efforts as President and wishes SABA-NJ and the South Asian community of lawyers it advocates for, a successful 
year ahead.
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